

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 Email: mayor@appleton.org

June 12, 2017

Ms. Nancy Scheuerman 631 East Woodcrest Drive Appleton, WI 54915

Via Email: <u>nscheruerman@apl.org</u>

Dear Ms. Scheuerman:

I am writing to inform you that June 30th marks the completion of your current three year appointment. I have been honored to have you as a member of the governing body to our community's library. I want to thank you for your time in service and dedication to the Appleton Public Library.

The Appleton Public Library is essential to the City of Appleton's mission to meet the needs of the community and enhance the quality of life of our residents. The role of the library Trustee is not an easy one, and I know you take your responsibility very seriously. This is an especially important time in our library's history and its future as we continue to work together on a solution to provide our community the library it deserves.

As Mayor, I am charged with appointing community members to three year terms. This letter serves as a note of gratitude as well as my request to know if you would like to request a reappointment for another term. Please let Library Director Colleen Rortvedt know if you are interested in serving another term.

Thank you for your service and consideration.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 Email: mayor@appleton.org

June 12, 2017

Ms. Suzanne Brault Pagel 422 East Frances Street Appleton, WI 54911

Via Email: spagel@apl.org Suzanne.BraultPagel@UnitedWayFoxCities.org

Dear Ms. Brault Pagel: Surfum Ms. I am I am writing to inform you that June 30th marks the completion of your current three year appointment. I have been honored to have you as a member of the governing body to our community's library. I want to thank you for your time in service and dedication to the Appleton Public Library.

The Appleton Public Library is essential to the City of Appleton's mission to meet the needs of the community and enhance the quality of life of our residents. The role of the library Trustee is not an easy one, and I know you take your responsibility very seriously. This is an especially important time in our library's history and its future as we continue to work together on a solution to provide our community the library it deserves.

As Mayor, I am charged with appointing community members to three year terms. This letter serves as a note of gratitude as well as my request to know if you would like to request a reappointment for another term. Please let Library Director Colleen Rortvedt know if you are interested in serving another term.

Thank you for your service and consideration.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 Email: mayor@appleton.org

June 12, 2017

Mr. Will Bloedow 820 East Pershing Street Appleton, WI 54911

Via Email: wbloedow@apl.org wbloedow@new.rr.com

Dear Mr. Bloedow:

I am writing to inform you that June 30th marks the completion of your current three year appointment. I have been honored to have you as a member of the governing body to our community's library. I want to thank you for your time in service and dedication to the Appleton Public Library.

The Appleton Public Library is essential to the City of Appleton's mission to meet the needs of the community and enhance the quality of life of our residents. The role of the library Trustee is not an easy one, and I know you take your responsibility very seriously. This is an especially important time in our library's history and its future as we continue to work together on a solution to provide our community the library it deserves.

As Mayor, I am charged with appointing community members to three year terms. This letter serves as a note of gratitude as well as my request to know if you would like to request a reappointment for another term. Please let Library Director Colleen Rortvedt know if you are interested in serving another term.

Thank you for your service and consideration.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton